
OPEN POSITION – VILLAGE TRUSTEE 
 

DEADLINE: THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2018 
QUESTIONS: STACY GRUNWALD, DIRECTOR OF VILLAGE SERVICES 
  (920) 693-8181 or sgrunwald@clevelandwi.gov 
 
Village Trustee Nick Jaeger has announced he will vacate his position, effective March 1, 2018.   
 
The Village Board is accepting letters of interest from eligible citizens to complete Trustee Jaeger’s term 
of office, which ends April 15, 2019.   
 
To be eligible, an applicant must meet the following criteria: 
 

1. Must be a resident of the Village of Cleveland at the time of appointment, and for the 
immediately preceding 10 days. 

2. Must be a citizen of the United States of America. 
3. Must be 18 years of age or older. 
4. Cannot be a convicted felon still on probation or parole.  (A convicted felon who has completed 

his or her sentence is eligible to serve.) 
5. Cannot be an employee of the Village of Cleveland at the time of appointment. 

 
An interested party must submit a letter to the Village Board with his or her name, address, email 
address, and telephone number.  The letter should provide a summary of the candidate’s personal and 
work history, and the reasons the candidate is interested in serving on the Village Board.  Additional 
information can be provided at the candidate’s discretion. 
 
The letter and any supplemental information should be delivered, mailed, or emailed to: 
 

Cleveland Village Hall 
Attn: Stacy 
1150 W. Washington Ave. 
PO Box 87 
Cleveland WI 53015 
sgrunwald@clevelandwi.gov 
 

The Village Board will consider all submittals at its meeting on Tuesday, February 27, 2018.  Candidates 
may be selected for future interview, or the successful candidate will be nominated for appointment at 
a publicly-noticed meeting to be held in March.   


